
Moves to loosen restrictions on banking
services to SMEs in Hong Kong are "a
welcome step"
News - 09/09/2016

The message from the Hong Kong Monetary Authority that banks must do more to cater to

foreign start-ups and small and medium-sized businesses has been welcomed by the head of

Ogier's Corporate Practice in Hong Kong, Nathan Powell.

Yesterday, the HKMA intervened to warn local banks that due diligence requirements – which

have been signi2cantly tightened in recent years – have been applied too stringently and in a way

that is disproportionate to the likely risk levels of foreign small and start-up customers.

The HKMA statement underlined the importance of anti-money laundering and counter-

terrorism controls, but said that a risk-based approach should be adopted by banks to stop

small 2rms from being e3ectively excluded from banking services.

Nathan said: "We welcome this statement by the HKMA, which brings us to a more level playing

2eld and a more business-friendly environment.

"The international regulatory environment has put more pressure than ever on banks in terms of

compliance and due diligence, but this shift to a risk-based approach is a pragmatic and

forward-thinking one.

"We look forward to the HKMA publishing its list of banks willing to o3er services to foreign

small and medium-sized enterprises and start-ups, an initiative which will help to resolve some

of the recent issues."

 

 

About Ogier
1



Ogier is a professional services 2rm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most

demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, e7cient and cost-e3ective services

to all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our

people.

Disclaimer

This client brie2ng has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The

information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a

comprehensive study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for

speci2c advice concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice

Meet the Author

Nathan Powell

Partner ���

Hong Kong

E: nathan.powell@ogier.com

T: +852 3656 6054

Key Contacts

Florence Chan

Partner ���

2

https://www.ogier.com/legal-notice/
https://www.ogier.com/people/nathan-powell/
https://www.ogier.com/locations/hong-kong/
mailto:nathan.powell@ogier.com
tel:+852 3656 6054
https://www.ogier.com/people/florence-chan/


Hong Kong

E: Borence.chan@ogier.com

T: +852 3656 6061

Related Services

Banking and Finance

Legal

3

https://www.ogier.com/locations/hong-kong/
mailto:florence.chan@ogier.com
tel:+852 3656 6061
https://www.ogier.com/expertise/services/legal/banking-and-finance/
https://www.ogier.com/expertise/services/legal/

	Moves to loosen restrictions on banking services to SMEs in Hong Kong are "a welcome step"
	News - 09/09/2016
	About Ogier
	Disclaimer
	Meet the Author
	Key Contacts
	Related Services


